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OC Sheriff’s Department Presents 
“Take 25: Safety Fair for Families” 

Saturday, May 25, 2013 
RSM Central Park 

 
Free event begins at 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

 
(Rancho Santa Margarita)  - Orange County Sheriff Sandra Hutchens invites you to attend 
“Take 25: Safety Fair for Families.” Join the Orange County Sheriff’s Department and local 
community organizations to help families develop good safety habits that will last a lifetime.  
Topics include: 
 

• Self-Defense 
• Internet Safety 
• Water Safety 
• Bike Safety 
• Child Seat Safety 
• Fire Safety 

 
The event will be held at RSM Central Park, 22112 El Paseo, in the grass area behind City Hall.  For 
more information contact the OC Sheriff’s Department at (714) 647-1848. 
 
 
 
 

### 

mailto:mmclaughlin@cityofrsm.org

